
From: Amy Duffy <aduffy@scprt.com>
To: Noel, Jenniferjnoel@sccommerce.com

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Date: 9/20/2013 9:18:42 AM

Subject: RE: Next Heritage Meeting

Hey Jennifer,

Apologize for the delay in responding!

I am out of town a bunch the next few weeks -  how about we plan to meet the morning of October 17th (there is a 
Palmetto Partners meeting that afternoon, so thinking you will be in town). I will send a meeting notice and if you 
could forward to Allison once she is on board, or send me her email address and I will be happy to forward to her.

In the meantime, we will be meeting with the Heritage folks to nail down our partnership agreement, so hopes to 
have that wrapped up and able to share with you on the 17th!

Thanks!
Amy

Amy Duffy
Chief of Staff 
SCPRT

From: Noel, Jennifer [mailto:jnoel@sccommerce.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2013 9:22 AM
To: Katherine F. Veldran (katherineveldran@gov.sc.gov); Amy Duffy
Subject: Next Heritage Meeting

Good morning, ladies! Allison Skipper will start as Commerce's new Marketing and Communications Director 
this coming Monday. I wanted to see if you two had some time on Friday, September 27th in the afternoon to 
get together to review plans and budget for the 2014 Heritage. As you remember from last year, most of the 
funds we spent came out of the marketing budget or the Palmetto Partners Fund. Therefore, Allison will need 
to be a part of the planning.

I am available starting after 2:00 pm on that day.

Jennifer E. Noel
Director, Global Business Development
South Carolina Department of Commerce
1201 Main Street, Suite 1600
Columbia, SC 29201
(o) 803-737-0421
www.sccommerce.com

mailto:Amy%20Duffy%20%3Caduffy@scprt.com%3E
mailto:jnoel@sccommerce.com
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:jnoel@sccommerce.com
mailto:katherineveldran@gov.sc.gov
http://www.sccommerce.com

